
Certificated Superintendent’s  
Roundtable Minutes 

March 17, 2021 
 

Chairperson, Kirsten Madueña called the meeting to order at 3:31 p.m.  
 

1. Welcome and approval of minutes from January 13, 2021 
• Jerie L. moved, and Eleanor F. seconded. All were in favor, none opposed. 

 
2. Open Forum 

• Jerie L. inquired about roster changes for school sites.  Dr. Brady shared 
information that was presented at the last Board meeting addressing these issues 
and informed the members that a reopening date has not been yet decided by the 
Board.  

• Dr. Brady informed the group that the Library Media Specialists will not be moved 
from their school sites.  

• Dr. Hernandez shared results from the parent survey sent out to parents regarding 
hybrid or distance learning choices for the students.   

• Dr. Brady shared information regarding the stimulus package and explained that a 
plan has not been developed its use, if received.   

• Jean H. asked how bilingual classed will be impacted with moves.  Dr. Hernandez 
shared that this has been a challenge to accommodate but will continue to research 
options.  

• Tamlyn Mc. Inquired about the return to school MOU, Dr. Hernandez let the 
members know that it has been reviewed with the teachers and it will be shared 
soon.  

 
 
 
 

The meeting was adjourned at 4:27 p.m. 
Vanessa Ceseña-Secretary 


